NEWSLETTER 12 – NOVEMBER 25-29
Dear parents,
          I hope you are enjoying your long weekend! I would like to thank you again for your kind contributions to our Thanksgiving dish party. The children enjoyed such a good choice of food! The extra food was distributed to our maids and supervisors.
This week we will be doing the following:
[bookmark: _GoBack]L.A: New letter Kk with its sound and vocabulary (koala-kangaroo-kiss-key-Kenzy-Kinda). We will also review the other letters and sounds.
Math: Number 10 for recognition and formation. We will be counting objects/pictures and matching to the correct number.
Science: The Weather. We will be discussing weather conditions and suitable clothing. (Sunny-cloudy-hot-cold-rainy-windy-snowy-hat-scarf-mittens-gloves-boots-umbrella)
REMINDERS:
*Carry on reading! Reading logs are due in on Sunday 2nd December. If your reading log is already filled in with at least 12 colored turkeys and signed I can collect them before the 2nd Dec` if you like.
*Kindly send in your child`s change of winter clothes if you haven`t already done so.
*Kindly make sure that your child is in school by 7.55 at the latest. We have had a lot of late-comers recently which is disappointing.
    Thank you
       Wishing you all a great week ahead!
           Ms.Carol
